
 

 

You can be a part of Cochran's 150th Birthday Celebration! The City's 150th 
Birthday Planning Committee is soliciting historic pictures and photographs from 
individuals, families, churches, businesses and civic groups to display during the 
City's Birthday Celebration from March 18th to March 23rd, 2019 and throughout the 
years to commemorate the celebration. The historic photos may be displayed in a 
photo gallery, PowerPoint, or picture collage.  
 

If you have historic picture/s, please submit them to the Cochran-Bleckley Chamber 
of Commerce, located at 102 North Second Street. The Chamber is open from 
Monday through Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The Chamber staff will scan 
your picture/s and return the original picture/s to you. Or, you can submit your 
picture/s by emailing them to info@cochran-bleckley.com. Please make sure to 
include the following details with each picture submission: Approximate Date of 
Picture, Location, Name of Individuals, Description. You will be asked to sign a 
Waiver Statement that will allow the City of Cochran, the Cochran-Bleckley 
Chamber of Commerce, and The Cochran Journal to publish your historic picture/s. 
 

Please help us by submitting your historic picture/s by Friday, March 1, 2019 to 
the Chamber! Thanks! 

 

 


